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DATE: Y 18, 1994 FPSC. -
. - PSC-RECORDS / REPORTING *
T0: DIVISION OF RECORDS & REPORTING (SMITH, FLYNN)
FROM : DIVISION OP LEGAIL SERVICES (ERSTLING) [
RE: DOCKET X0.94000|- EI -FUEL AND PURCHASED POWER COST

RECOVERY CLAUSE AND GENERATING PERFORMANCE INCENTIVE
FACTOR. COMFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR DOCUMENTS NO. 6774~
92 = TAMPA ELECTRIC AUDIT WORKPAPERS FOR PERIOD ENDED
3/31/94.

Attached please find a letter from James D. Beasley, Esquire
withdrawing the request for confidential treatment on these
workpapers. The FPcrms 423 which contain the same information as
these audit workpapers become declassified on this date.

In accord with the request of the utility, please return the
information.
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Attachment

cc: Division of Auditing & Financial Analysis (Vandiver)
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Tallahassee

Ms. Sheila L. Erstling

Staff Counsel

Divisiocn of Legal Services
Fleorida Public Service Commission
102 Eazt Gaines Street
Tallahasges, FL 32399-0861

Dear He. Erstling:

This will follow up our conversation yesterday regarding Tampa
Electric’s pending request for confidential treatment of certain
information contained in audit woyrkpapers for the period ended
March 21, 1992. Our letter reguesting confidential treatment was
dated June 24, 1992 and the request was assigned PSC Document No.
6774-92.

You and Donna Canzano have pointed out that Tampa Electric’s
Fora 423s for the month of March 1992 are due to be declasasified
May 18, 1594 uand that those forms contain the same type of
information for the latest month covered in my June 24, 1992
request for confidential treatment of the audit workpapers. That
being the case, Tampa Electric hereby withdraws, effective May 18,

1994, its request for confidential treatment on the audit workpaper
information which is the subiject of Commission Document No. 6774-
92. The information for which confidentiality was sought need not
Y ]
be protscted after May 18, 1994. However, i1f the Commission no
longer needs the information in guestion we would appreciate your
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returning it to us.
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